CITY OF

Albuquerque

August 19, 1998

Scott M. McGee, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe Street NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: Grading and Drainage Plan for Popular Outdoor Store #22, Tract C-6A1,
Cottonwood Mall (B13/D16) Engineer’s stamp Dated 8/4/98.
Dear Mr. McGee:

Based on the information provided in the submittal of August 4, 1998, the above referenced plan
is approved for Building Permit release.

As you are aware, the Engineer’s Certification must be submitted to and approved by this office
prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy.

If you have any questions, please call me at 924-3982,

Sincerely,

oo

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.
City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology
Richie Lipson, Popular Outdoor Outfitters
File

Good for You, Albuquerque!




